
JCR Exec Meeting 14/02/16 
 
Apologies 
Apologies: Annabel, Helen, Kayathrie, Jamie 
Unapologetic absences: Viktor, Sarah 
 
JCR budget: 
Budget has been finalised. If you want to be reimbursed, 
message Helen. 
 
Housing Ballot: 
With pulling up, you have to pull up a full corridor or half a corridor.  
MMLs balloting for their third year’s worth of College-owned accommodation feel like they 
are getting a bad deal and are lower on the ballot than if they had balloted during their 
second year. This has been recognised and will be a point of review for next year’s ballot. 
 
Health and Safety Committee: 
Lots of problems with elevators and telephones, but it is being sorted. 
Extend double yellow lines by 10m outside south plodge. They will start cleaning the shower 
heads more often. There will also be new smoking areas soon.  
 
Access Committee: 
Admissions test will be standardised. Some colleges want to do separate subject tests - but 
it is being discouraged.  
 
College Stash: 
Fenella will talk to Bursar about the possibility of having college stash through ‘Xstream 
group’ used by Queens’ college. 
 
Room inventory forms: 
This year, many forms were not returned. Main idea to resolve this situation is to make the 
form more known (maybe put it online). 
 
Uni Counselling Service: 
Wait times for appointments are up to 2-3 weeks which the university would like a 
feedback/survey on from each college. 
 
 


